
From: brody   

Sent: April 1, 2021 11:52 AM 

To: clerk@hamilton.ca 

Subject: planning committee april 6 - item 9.4 [support] 

Hello, to whom it may concern, 

I support adopting/continually improving this policy, in the sense that I would like for SDU's to be much 

more accessible.  

I have seen how these structures can add a lot of value to place especially when done thoughtfully with 

the quality of life for humans and non-humans as the foundation. 

thank you 

--  

Brody Robinmeyer B. A. 
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